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Steve and Rochelle Clark

are proud to announce

the graduation of
Melissa Joy Clark
June 6, 2011
in the 10% graduating class of

Timber Creek High School
Orlando, FL

“For I know the plans I have for

you,” declares the LORD, “plans

to prosper you and not to harm

you, plans to give you hope and
a future.” Jeremiah 29:11

Melissa will be attending the
University of Central Florida
from the fall to study
Early Childhood Education

melissaclark011@gmail.com
4072 Yeats St, Orlando, FL 32828
407-883-9157



